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Dear NYN Family, 
       I have been a little busy getting used to doing reports and answering 
request from the WSO again. I am in the process of updating my records and 
have tried to answer a request from the WSO. By the time I see you all at the 
Assembly/Convention I hope to be caught up and acclimated into serving 
you all in my position again. 
 
Love in Service 
Sherry S. 


